
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 16, 2020 

 

 

In response to the public health emergency presented by the coronavirus, the City and 
Water Utility offices will be conducting all business through the use of online 
resources, telephone and the drop box located at City Hall.  There will be no public 
access to the City offices.  The City will be unable to accept cash payments for 
permits or utility bills.  All payments should be made online or by check or money 
order placed in the City’s 24-hour drop box.  City employees will remain available 
during normal business hours by phone and e-mail and will be checking the drop box 
periodically to accept permit applications, answer questions and respond to e-mail 
inquiries.  Please refer to cityofbeviloaks.com and click on the “Important 
Information” and “About Bevil Oaks” tabs for access to important community 
resources.  The website also contains the email address and telephone numbers for 
the Councilmembers who represent the Citizens of Bevil Oaks.  On behalf of the 
Mayor and City Council of Bevil Oaks, please be safe and thank you for your 
understanding. 
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